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President: talks on NATO summit and Elblag division command

Implementation of Warsaw's NATO summit decisions and the establishment of the
multinational division headquarters in Elblag were among the topics discussed with the
defence minister, President Andrzej Duda said after the meeting.

President Duda met with Defence Minister Antoni Macierewicz and the ministry's top officials at the National
Security Bureau (BBN) on Friday.

"We were discussing current affairs and the issues | considered to be most important in the present perspective",
Duda said.

As he informed, the talks concerned cooperation between allies and the establishment of multinational division
headquarters in northeastern Elblag.

"l asked about the stage of the preparation, and | was assured that all the works on developing and adapting the
infrastructure as well as completing the officers' staff were in progress.

More to come...

Source: PAP

Tweetnij


https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/567,President-talks-on-NATO-summit-and-Elblag-division-command.pdf
javascript:winopen('/en/news/567,President-talks-on-NATO-summit-and-Elblag-division-command.print',700,550)
https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/notify/567,dok.html?poz=news&drukuj=window
https://twitter.com/share

